The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall:

|NDC HProduct Description HLot Number HExp Date

0581800154  [07/2021

Acetaminophen and Codeine

Tablets USP 300/15mg Tablets |058180016A H07/2021

[13107-0058-01 H los81801781  [09/2021

059180023A  [05/2021

Acetaminophen and Codeine

Tablets USP 300/30mg Tablets |059180024A H05/2021

[13107-0059-99 H 059180025 [05/2021

060180017A  |06/2021

06018001981  [06/2021

|13107-0060-01 |Acetaminophen and Codeine los0180020A  [06/2021

HTabIets USP 300/60mg Tablets H060180021A H06/2021

Aurobindo is recalling the product above because the subject batches were manufactured
utilizing a new manufacturing process that was not adequately validated to the expectations of
current best industry practices. Aurobindo began shipping these batches to customers
nationwide July 11, 2018 through June 19, 2019.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.



